
 
 
 
Re: Waste Licence 111-2 
 
We wish to request access to the Annual Environmental Report of South East 
Recycling (Ormond Waste ltd), Pembrookstown, Wexford, as we would like to 
ascertain the tonnage of waste imported on to the site. 
 
We request this urgently as we would like to assess the impact of the proposed revised 
waste application. 
 
Could you please also confirm when a decision is due to be made on the licence 
application and also how many complaints have been lodged against the facility since 
06th September 2004. 
 
Regards 
 
Seamus O’Sullivan 
Ard Na gCuan, 
Whiterock Hill, 
Wexford 
 
24/01/2007 
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